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Join usJoin usJoin us

March 23rd, 2-4PM
Come visit Fenwyck Heights

on March 23rd for our 
Open House!

Enjoy tours of the building,  
snacks and refreshments,

meeting various staff
members, and  lots of

information about what we
have to offer!

For OurFor OurFor Our
Open HouseOpen HouseOpen House

"Easter is  meant to be a symbol of
hope,  renewal ,  and new l i fe ."

–  Janine di  Giovanni

Everyone is welcome!
 Bring your friends,

neighbors, and families. We
would love to meet you! 

On February  28th ,
Fenwyck Heights

res idents  and staf f
wore pink shirts  to

show our  support  in
the stand against

bul ly ing.

We are
proud to
take part
in  this
annual
event  to
help ra ise
awareness
each year !



Building
S P O T L I G H T
March: Resident and

Family Lounge

F E B R U A R Y  R E S I D E N T  A C T I V I T I E S

The resident and family
lounge is a warm space for all
residents to enjoy! Come and

sit by the cozy fireplace,
compete against your friends

playing cards or board
games, or show of your

shuffleboard skills!

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca


